
 

Caterpillars learning  

 

Its been a busy few weeks in Caterpillars room. We have been singing 

every day; remembering nursery rhymes and new favourites, Old      

Macdonald had a farm, 5 fat sausages and Dingle Dangle Scarecrow.  

We love matching the sounds to the right farm animal, making 

playdough sausages and cooking them and dancing like 

scarecrows! We’ve been trying new challenges such as 

threading and printing and each day remembering to share 

toys with our friends.    

 

What’s coming up in 

November? 

 

It’s World Nursery 

rhyme week from 

November 14th so 

you can expect to 

hear us singing! 

 

Children in Need day 

Friday 18th  

November—wear 

something spotty. 

 

 

 

Thursday 24th  

November  - school 

photograph day, 

more details will  

follow if you want a 

family photo with 

brothers and sisters.  

 

Butterflies learning  

October has been busy in Butterflies. Learning has been based 

around one of our favourite stories Goldilocks and the three bears  - with 

broken chairs, porridge and lots of size talk. We loved playing with oats, 

but it was very messy! 

As the weather changes we have been learning about Autumn, looking at 

the  colours on leaves and  talking about how the weather affects us and   

animals such as hedgehogs.   We have used clay to create our own 

hedgehogs. As we collect for Harvest, we are thinking about 

where food comes from and talking about farms and how 

food grows.  

 

 

October  

Superstars!  

 Silas  - staying for full      

sessions now - Well done! 

 Arfen  - using the toilet on 

his own 

 Kim - developing fine motor 

skills and concentrating  

 Nico - playing and making 

new friends  

 Ingrid  - joining in all the   

activities and trying so hard   

 Claris  - Playing and    

making new friends  

For your diary:  

School is closed 

from Monday 24th 

October and  

reopens on  

Monday 31st. 

October   

 

October 2022 

Welcome to our 
school: 

Beatrice  

Mahalaksh mi 

School fund rais ing  

 

Your child’s teacher w ill shortl y 

be sho w ing you a Christmas    

des ign that your child has made.  

You can support our school  

fund rais ing by ordering cards, 

bears, shopping bags etc w ith 

your child’s des ign printed on.  

 

We reall y val ue your support.  

 


